
From: Royall, Steve 
Sent: 3/11/2014 2:22:56 PM 
To: Douglas, Stephanie (Corporate Security) 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=S2DK); 'Cheng, James' 
(j ames. cheng@ cpuc. ca. gov) 

QC. Redacted 
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 

Bee: 
Subject: Re: Security Survey 

Stephanie is the Director of corporate security. Stephanie, have you had a chance to reach out to James on this 
issue? 

James Cheng (916) 832-3100 

Original Message 
From: Cheng, James 1 maiIto:iames.cheng@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 1:59 PM 
To: Royall, Steve 
Subject: FW: Security Survey 
Importance: High 

Hi Steve, 

I am forwarding my Supervisors' response to the concerns regarding the Security Survey. 

Please let me know when and how we can proceed. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Cheng 
CPUC UE 

From: Tse, Rick 
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2014 9:51 AM 
To: Cheng, James 
Cc: Ho, Winnie 
Subject: RE: Security Survey 

Hi Jim, 

I looked more into this, regarding PG&E's concern that the info can get into the wrong hands, please tell them 
that ALL infonnation disclosed to the Commission does NOT become public. The Commission would never 
release anything that may potentially jeopardize a plant's safety. In addition, PG&E can request the info be 
treated confidentially per GO 167 § 15.4.3 

SB GT&S 0765230 



Thanks, 
Rick 

SB GT&S 0765231 


